June 2, 1989

MEMORANDUM FOR: Robert Licciardo
Reactor Engineer
Plant Systems Branch
Division of Engineering and
Systems Technology

FROM: Frank J. Miraglia, Associate Director
for Inspection and Technica)l Assessment
SUBJECT: DIFFERING PROFESSIONAL VIEW (DPV) CONCERNING CONTAINMENT

ISOLATIUN VALVES AT Z10N

In accordance with NRC Manual Chepter 4125 andt NRR Cffice Letter 300, the
Stending Review Pane) of Frank Miraglie, Charles € Rossi and Frank ¢ongel
reviewed the materin) submitted to Dr. Murley on tiu2 subject matter, T:o
Panel has determined that adequate informatior has been supplied to initiate
¢ review of your DPV,

It 1s our intent to meet with you in the near future,

Lo\ signed BY
5",:; 3. Bireslis

Frank J. Miraglia, Associate Director
for Inspection and Technica) Assessment
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